March 8, 2017

City of Crossville Attn: Ms. Sally Oglesley 392 N. Main St. Crossville, TN 38555

Dear Ms. Oglesley:

I would like to request that the City of Crossville annex my property, located at 99 Grandview Drive, for the purpose of connecting with the City's sewer line. Mr. Billy Martin has indicated that the City has a low pressure line along the front of this property. If you need anything further, please contact my son, Ronnie Webb at 931-260-5050.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,
Milo Well

Milo Webb